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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
Reception Stay & Play  

(Phonics Focus) 

Tuesday 8th October  

9:00am — 10:15am 

  

Reception Phonics Work-
shop 

Friday 18th October  

9.30am-10.15am  

 

Tapestry Online Journal  

We will be going live with this 
next week and you will be re-
ceiving an activation code to 
the email you provided us with, 
which you will need to access 
to view your child’s journal. 
Please look out for this email 
across the course of next 
week. For those children who 
have come from our Nursery, 
log-ins will be exactly the same 
as they were in Nursery and 
you will be able to view old and 
new observations.  

Our Book of The Week: Once 
There Were Giants 

Sounds of The Week: g,o,c,k,ck 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Wellington Boots  

The children are really enjoying outdoor water play. To 
help us avoid too many sock changes and soggy feet, 
please provide a pair of wellies to be kept in school.   

Coats  

Can we also take this opportunity to remind parents 
that children play out in all weather. It is essential that 
they have a suitable coat to allow them to play outside 
whatever the weather!  

Book Changing Days  

Reading is one on the most important skills that we 
teach in Reception so please ensure you are familiar 
with which day your child’s book will be changed. It is 
essential that children have their reading records and 
books in school on their designated days as they will 
also read with an adult. 

 

 

This week we would like you to go on a lovely walk 
through the park and collect some autumn objects 
for our autumn tray. We are 
looking for conkers, different 
coloured leaves, acorns and 
pine cones. We look forward 
to seeing what you find! 

Fortnightly Family Task 

Oswald Road  


